
 

                       SMYRNA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

              82 Monrovia Avenue, Smyrna, Delaware 19977 

          Telephone (302) 653-8585 

       Fax (302) 659-6290 
  

  

The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services, or activities based on race, color, 

marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, disability or any 

other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws. Inquiries should be directed to the District Superintendent. 

For Immediate Release 

November 6, 2024 

 

In February 2024, the Smyrna School District reported alleged wrongdoing by staff at 

Smyrna Elementary School to the Division of Family Services and the Smyrna Police 

Department.  We have worked diligently with our law enforcement partners throughout 

the investigation.  The community and school system have been patiently waiting the 

conclusion of those extraordinary efforts.  We appreciate the diligence and thoroughness 

of law enforcement in bringing closure to this troubling matter. 

 

The relevant employees have not been in the presence of our students since the district 

was made aware of the alleged wrongdoing.  Most individuals alleged to be involved no 

longer work for the District.  With regard to the remaining employees, the District will 

honor employee privacy rights with regard to separation of employment, and we will 

make our reports to the Department of Education’s Division of Licensure and 

Certification. 

 

Student safety is of paramount importance to the Smyrna School District. We will 

continue to evaluate and improve all aspects of school safety. We will also continue to 

support our school community through this difficult time. 

 

You may read the Smyrna Police Department Press Release by clicking here.  

 

 

https://www.smyrnapolice.com/post/smyrna-police-make-arrests-in-smyrna-elementary-school-case

